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DANCEZING NEWS 

 January Line Dance Social Night 

On Saturday 18th January we kick started our new dancing decade with a line dance social 

night! It was great to see such a great crowd and there was a fabulous atmosphere. We 

danced requests all night long, with a brief interlude for tucking in to scrummy ice-creams, 

compliments of Diana & Colin King. Thank you SO much – didn’t they go down a treat?! 
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Dances 

We danced a mix of dances suitable for all levels so everyone had the chance to get up and 

dance! We had a few floor splits too – a beginner dance at the front of the hall and an 

intermediate dance at the back, being danced at the same time – which was brilliant. 

Do You Remember   La Fiesta Cubana  Desert Wind 

Coastin’    Senorita La La La  Sunrise 

Jo ‘n Jo Tango   Missing   Saluti 

Until the Dawn   Half Past Tipsy  Graffiti 

Ruby Ruby    Veneno   Chill Factor 

Maverick Shuffle   Floor It   Vanotek Cha 

Feel the Way I Do   Gone West   Islands in the Stream  

Ruby Ruby    Better When I’m Dancin’ 3 To Tango 

Bonaparte’s Retreat   Islands in the Stream Caribbean Pearl 

Cowboy Charleston   Lemon Tree   Havana Ooh Na Na 

Honey I’m Good   Lonely Drum   Moves 

South Sea Shuffle   Iris Stew (contra circles) Shot of Tequila 

Precious Time       Not Gonna Be 

Little Rhumba 

 

You can see a video of some of our dancing at the social night by clicking on the following link: 

http://dancezing.co.uk/2020/01/20/line-dance-social-january-2020/ 

http://dancezing.co.uk/2020/01/20/line-dance-social-january-2020/
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Line Dance Social Night  

Tickets are now on sale for our next line dance social night. We will be holding a 

raffle to raise funds for The British Heart Foundation. There will be a chance to win a 

voucher for 5 free line dance classes, along with other prizes. We will also sell raffle 

tickets at classes nearer to the time so that you can still enter the draw even if you 

aren’t able to make it to the social.  

There will be dances for all levels including new beginners.  

Theme: wear something red or with hearts (optional) 

We hope to see you there  
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We have been so pleased to 

see new beginners joining our 

classes and to receive such 

positive feedback from them.  

We have classes in Caterham, 

Warlingham and Oxted suitable 

for new beginners.  

 

 

 

Each week I will send an email with a link to a post on our website detailing the dances that 

have been taught. If you haven’t received emails from us, please check your spam folder or let 

me know.  

This month our new beginners have been learning the difference between weight bearing and 

non-weight bearing steps (such as kick, flicks, touches, hitches etc) as well as shuffles, 

grapevines, jazz boxes and Monterey turns! 

It’s not too late for new beginners to join our classes so please spread the word to any friends 

who you think might enjoy line dancing.  
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DAY TIME LEVEL VENUE 

MONDAY 
6.45 – 7.45 pm IMPROVER Audley Primary School 

CATERHAM 7.45pm – 8.45 pm BEGINNER + / IMPROVER 

TUESDAY 

9.45 – 10.45am NEW BEGINNERS (opens 25th Feb) 

WARLINGHAM Church Hall 11am – 12.30 pm IMPROVER / INTERMEDIATE 

1pm – 2pm BEGINNER + 

TUESDAY 
4.15 – 5.15 pm NEW BEGINNERS 

OXTED Community Hall 
5.15 – 6.15 pm BEGINNER + / IMPROVER 

WEDNESDAY 
6.45 – 7.55 pm IMPROVER / INTERMEDIATE Audley Primary School 

CATERHAM 8pm – 9pm NEW BEGINNERS 

THURSDAY 
9.30 – 10.30 am BEGINNER 

CATERHAM Community Centre 
10.30 – 11.30 am BEGINNER + / IMPROVER 

FRIDAY 7pm – 9.30 pm INTERMEDIATE / GENERAL KENLEY Memorial Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Events 

Saturday February 22nd (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

Weekend Break – Eastbourne – Friday 27th – Sunday 29th March (sold out) 

Saturday May 16th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

Saturday June 20th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

Weekend Break – Eastbourne – Fri 2nd – Sun 4th Oct 

Saturday October 17th (7.15pm – 10.30pm) 

Monday 21st  December - Christmas Party – TBC 

 

Venue: Caterham Community Centre, High Street, Caterham, CR3 5UE 

 

February half term class closure dates 

The following classes will be closed:  

Monday 17th (Audley School)  Tuesday 18th Oxted     

Wednesday 19th (Audley School)  Friday 21st  Kenley 
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Weekend Break – Eastbourne – 27th – 29th March 

As British Summer Time begins on Sunday 29th March we thought that it 

would be appropriate for the theme for our Saturday night social to be 

‘Spring’. Anything goes! Feel free to come dressed as the Easter Bunny or 

just wear a few blossom flowers in your hair. Be bold or be subtle. It’s up to 

you   

 Don’t forget to send me your dance requests if 

you haven’t already done so. 

I will forward the weekend timetable and menu 

choices to you nearer the time.  
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Contact  

www.dancezing.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/Dancezing 

admin@dancezing.co.uk 

nicola_zuaiter@yahoo.co.uk 

mobile: 07802 894556 

Thank you so much to those of you who have ‘liked’ 

our page and taken time to post comments.  

If you haven’t found us on facebook yet, please feel 

free to join our community where we share details of 

our classes and events, videos and details of dances, 

photos taken at our events and other fun things.  

Please feel free to post on our page – I enjoy reading 

your comments  

January has been a good month as it’s been great to see you all starting the New Year, and 

indeed, new decade, with such enthusiasm for line dancing. For those of you who have been 

unable to join us due to illness, we wish you a speedy recovery & look forward to seeing you on 

the dance floor very soon xx 

I know how difficult it is to venture out in the winter, especially when it’s cold and dark outside 

so I appreciate you coming out to join me on the dance floor. Thank you! 

Fingers crossed we won’t be troubled by snow, however, if we are please keep an eye on our 

facebook page or check your emails for class cancellations. If in doubt, please feel free to call 

me before heading out to class. 

Keep warm, keep Dancezing! 

Nicky 

x 

http://www.dancezing.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/Dancezing
mailto:admin@dancezing.co.uk

